BOROUGH OF WILMERDING
NOTES FROM THE JULY 11, 2023 WORKSHOP

ENGINEER — B. BRANTHOOVER: the GEDTF paving grant for Commerce Street and the trench drain is still
being held up by contracts. The CD-49 grant for park improvements was awarded for $35,023.00. We have just
put in for the electrical on the GTRP grant so we will need to discuss where we would like to spend this money.
The 2022 LSA grant in the amount of $100,000.00 will be used for Patton Street and a portion of Marguerite. We
are still waiting for further details and approval to advertise. The 2023 Act 152 grants for demolition have been
completed for 62 Morningside, 109 Middle, 415 Marguerite, 215 Marguerite, 138 State, 130 Middle and 524
Glenn. Iinspected the area of Welsh Avenue where the road is uneven. It doesn't appear there is anything
major in terms of sliding aside from what previously occurred. The remedy for this road would be to perform a
base repair and new paving which would be extensive and require regrading.

SOLICITOR — G. EVASHAVIK: I have finally received the consent to raze 412 Airbrake Avenue from Allegheny
County. This process began in January, and we are now good to proceed as we have already received the
consent from East Allegheny School District.

B. BRANTHOOVER: I think it would be smart for us to get in there and see what we are working with because
that could be a very costly demolition if there are no solid walls.



